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FIRST DISTRICT SECOND DISTRICT THIRD DISTRICT FOURTH DISTRICT FIFTH DISTRICT

AGENDA: 5/22/01

May 7, 2001

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: NOTIFICATION OF AT-LARGE VACANCY ON THE
SANTA CRUZ-MONTEREY MANAGED MEDICAL CARE
comIss10~ (HOSPITAL REPRESENTATIVE)

Dear Members of the Board:

Attached is a letter from Michael Weatherford submitting his
resignation as a hospital representative on the Santa Cruz-
Monterey Managed Medical Care Commission. Accordingly, I
recommend that the Board accept this letter as notification of
the vacancy, with nominations for appointment to be received on
June 5, 2001, and final appointment to be made June 12, 2001.

TC:ted
Attachment

cc: Clerk of the Board
Managed Medical Care Commission
Sister Julie Hyer, Dominican Hospital
Barry Schneider, Watsonville Community Hospital
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Dominican Hospital
CHW

Dominican Hospital
1555 Sequel  Drive
Santa Cruz, CA 95065
83 1462 7700 -Mephone

Dominican
RehabBitPtJon Services
6 10 Frederick S keel
Santa  Cm, CA 95062

May 4,200l

Ellen Pirie
Supervisor, Second District
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Room 500
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

Re; Santa Crux - Monterey County Managed Medical Care Commission

Dear Supervisor Pixie:

Please accept this letter as my notice of resignation from the Santa Crnz - Monterey
Managed Medical Care Commission, effective immediately.

I am resigning due to changes in my employment status. I am leaving my position as
Vice President and Chief Financial Officer of Dominican Hospital in June.

In the two years that I have been on the commission, I have been proud to be a small part
of the organization’s accomplishments. The Alliaace has grown to over 60,000 member&
providing high quality care and significant payment improvemenrs  to the local providers
when compared to “traditional” Medi-Cal,

I wish you and my fellow members of the commission continued success in providing the
leadership and vision to improve the lives of all we serve.

cc: Gail Borkowski, Clerk of the Board, Santa Cruz County
Daphne Morrissey, Central Coast Alliance for Health
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